THE MINUTES OF THE EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE DEDDINGTON PARISH COUNCIL HELD ON FRIDAY 15 FEBRUARY 1991 at 7.00 pm AT THE TOWN HALL DEDDINGTON.

Present:-

B E W Mace Chairman, Cllrs Todd, Canning, Hill, Swash, Lee, Bowen and

Apologies

Cllrs. Stevens, Garvey, Oddy, O'Brien and Reed.

119. Deddington Trust

Chairman reported receipt of a letter from Mr Paul Clayden, Deputy Secretary of the National Association of Local Authorities (NALC). letter confirmed that PC (Parish Council) could not legally transfer the capital to Trustees, and that it's powers to spend money would, under the objects specified in clause 4 of the Draft Trust Deed, be limited. NALC would be happy to advice further.

The Chairman suggested that the possibility of modifying the objects of the Trust, so that these objects were within the statutory powers of PC, should be explored with Mr Clayden: a list of these powers was read out.

Council supported this suggestion: Chairman will contact Mr Clayden: it might be advantageous for him to attend a PC meeting.

120 To pass for payment.

P J Meagher

The meeting ended at 7.20 pm.

£56,000.00 £46,000